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Newsletter 11 June 2020

Kia ora

Welcome to croquet (almost) as usual under Alert Level 1. Now we’re back
to regular winter play we can hold our deferred AGM, elect a new
Committee, pay winter subs and welcome visitors again. More information
below.

Winter Club Play: under Level 1 it’s now Club play as usual:

e morning draws start at 10am and afternoon draws at 1pm -
please be there at least 15 minutes before to put your disc in for
the draw. On frosty mornings games may start slightly later

e you can now arrange & book your own games and practise
outside of club draw days/hours

o the Clubrooms are open, with added hygiene

e no pre-booking - just come along as usual, and visitors are
allowed

e GC draws are Monday, Tues, Thurs and weekend mornings, AC is
Wednesday morning and weekends from 1pm

Remember - if you don’t feel well PLEASE STAY HOME. Contact your GP
or Healthline if you have a sore throat or cough, and get tested
immediately.

Keep up continual handwashing, particularly before and after games
and before tea breaks. Rinse your own cup or glass and place it in the
dishwasher basket.

Annual General Meeting - our deferred AGM will be on Saturday 27
June at 12 noon at the Clubroom, between the GC and AC draws. We will
forward brief papers for AGM shortly, including the Agenda, President’s
report and annual financial statements. Please be there if you can, to elect
the Committee and help make decisions that affect our Club for the 2020 -
2021 year.

The current Committee is willing to stand again - nominations received so
far are on the noticeboard. Further nominations are very welcome - we
particularly require a vice-president and further Committee members. If
you're interested in standing, complete a nomination form (available from
the office) and have other financial members nominate and second you. If



you won't be at the Club in the next two weeks, email Jacqueline for an e-
version you can fill in, scan and send back.

Reduced Winter Fees apply from 1 July. The reduced rate is just $30
for the entire winter season (1 July - mid-September) or $3 per session
for members. The normal $5 charge applies for any visitors. Please
deposit your winter sub direct to the Club’s bank account

ASB 12-3481-0023572-00 and use your name as reference.

Club competitions: obviously we’ve lost a lot of playing time so we’ll be
realistic about completing these. If you have opportunities to play self-
organised matches and get close by 30 September, please do so. All
matches played will be recognised on handicap cards. We may not
complete all competitions before summer season, so any from the 2019-
20 season not completed by 30 September will be scrapped. Weather so
far looks promising so best of luck!

e AGM date - Saturday 27 June at 12 noon - more information in
your inbox soon

e Bank account for $30 winter subs is ASB 12-3481-0023572-00

Nga mihi - your Committee



